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June 16th, 2025 

To, 

 Shri Ramesh Krishnamurthy, IRS, 

 Central PF Commissioner, 

Employees’ Provident Fund Organisation, 

 Ministry of Labour & Employment, 

Government of India, 

 New Delhi 110023 

 

Subject: Request for grant of appointment – regarding 

 

Sir, 

 It is submitted that the office bearers of EPF Officers’ 

Association (EPFOA) had been graciously granted an 

appointment by Hon’ble LEM / Chairman, CBT, EPF during 

the month of May 2025; and prior to that, we had also been 

granted an appointment by your goodself, so that the issues 

that can be resolved at EPFO level may be addressed prior 

to the meeting with Hon’ble LEM. 

 

2. However, due to certain unavoidable circumstances, 

the said meeting with Hon’ble LEM could not take place at 

that point of time, and EPFOA meeting with your goodself 

was also postponed accordingly.  
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3. Now, it is submitted that the EPFOA is seeking a fresh appointment from 

Hon’ble LEM for a meeting at his earliest convenience, and it would be fruitful if 

prior to said meeting, you could grant an appointment to EPFOA, so as to allow 

us to bring to your kind attention certain pending issues that maybe addressed 

at level of EPFO HO. 

 

 Thanking you. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

[Saurabh Swami] 

Secretary-General 


